
From: P, Parthasarathi <pparthasarathi@rbi.org.in> 

Date: Mon, Sep 29, 2014 at 3:47 PM 

Subject: RE: Feedback for your consignment no,CHE014649 

To: Delhi Delivery <delhidelivery@agarwalpackers.com> 

Sir, 

 
This is to place on record my appreciation for the services rendered by your company in shifting my 
household goods from Chennai to Mumbai. I am satisfied with the services, and my thanks to all who 
helped me in this regard, particularly Mr. Mukesh, Chennai. and Ms. Manu Shree and others . 
  
Thanks 
  
P Parthasarathi 
Reserve Bank of India 
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